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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Early Years Admissions Autumn 2021 
 
Let me start by saying, thank you for choosing St. Andrew's CE Primary school for your child. 
I understand this may not be the start that you expected but let me assure you we will do 
everything possible to ensure your child has the best possible introduction to school life.  
 
School Visits 

 
We would like to invite you and your child to come and visit our school prior to starting in 
September.  This will be subject to Government Guidance which we hope to receive in June.  
Children will be grouped together in their prior setting for the visit.  Full details, including dates and 
times will follow if the guidance permits this to go ahead. 
 
Parents’ Meeting 
 
Mrs Thompson (Early Years Leader) and I would also like to invite you to an online (Microsoft 
teams) meeting.  We will be able to share with you some routines and information you will need for 
this next step in your child’s school career. 
 
This online meeting will be held on Wednesday 30th June at 5.30pm 
 

(You will be sent an email inviting you to attend this meeting a few days prior to the 30th June).   
 
Full details including a Welcome Pack and enrolment form will be sent out to you in June.  
 
Please contact the school office on 01844 351353 if you have any queries in the meantime. 
 
I look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Annette Mashru 
 
Headteacher 

 

 

 


